

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

11th May 2018

Sports Class



of the week

Brainiacs of the Week:

Harry and Jake
Elliott and Tyler
Archie and Edith
Bridie
Luke and Alex
Cody and Alexel
James and Lacey
Mahmoud and Millie

Class Shield Winners:



Whole School Attendance, Year so far... 94.9%

Attendance and Lates this week...

	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen
Attendance	96%	<mark>100%</mark>	97%	92%	90%	97%	95%	96%
Lates	1	1	3	2	0	2	0	1

Well done Blake Class!

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have finished writing their letters to the princess about the singing ringing tree. In Maths, they have worked on applying formal methods for calculations to a range of problems.

Year 4 – have been finishing off writing biographies in English. In Maths, they have learnt about translation, coordinates and the properties of 2D shapes.

Year 5 – have completed their persuasive argument based on their reading book in English. In Maths, they have done some exciting things with shapes and polygons including creating their own 3D models. In Science, they have been observing their sunflower seeds developing and have done research on the potato plant. Humanities has proven to be interesting as they are learning about co-ordinates and using maps.

Year 6 – have spent a busy week doing their final preparations for their SATs next week. They are working really hard in reading, grammar and maths - nearly there now Year 6! They also had a visit from a community police officer on Wednesday, as part of their community cards project in PSHE.

Reading Rocks!

Due to the success of the last Reading Rocks event, we are holding another event on Friday 25th May 2018. We would like to invite any parents or guardians to come into school on the day between 8:30 -9:30am to share one of our many wonderful books. Please come and make yourselves comfortable in our lovely library with your child, a cup of tea, a biscuit and a good book.

Used Uniform Shop

IVJS are looking to launch a preloved school uniform store for those last-minute uniform needs, help save money & do our bit to reduce landfill. Each ½ term we aim to open the store and welcome you to purchase donated uniform at a reasonable price. To make this a success we welcome donations of all clean useable school uniform that your child has grown out of such as: Shirts, skirts, trousers, jumpers, shoes, plimsolls, coats & sports wear even costumes for the annual World Book day. Please drop your donations off at reception afterschool any day next week and check out our Facebook Page and Twitter for further updates. Any questions please email

IVJSuniforms@btinternet.com

Artists of the Week!

Donaldson – Muhammad and Josie Morpurgo – Teegan Kipling – Ruby Rowling - Sophie



Don't forget we are a nut free school as we have children who have allergies!

(let's leave them for the squirrels)

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'



Event

ear 6 SATs Week

Eco School Trip

Class Photos

Reading Rocks

Morning, 8.30am

Last Day Of Half

29th to 31st May

Holiday Club Runs

Children return to

school at 8.45am

NSET Day

Dogs Trust

Workshops

Ivertastics!

Well done to;

Ruby M and

Olivia!

P4C - Question of

the Week

Is it worse to fail at

something or

never attempt it in

the first place?

Term

Date

14th

May 21st

May

24th

May

25th

May

25th

May

4th

Jun

5th

Jun

6th

Jun

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Holiday Club

Holiday club will be taking place over the half term from Tuesday 29th to Thursday 31st May. To book your child into holiday club and for more information regarding costs and activities, Click here

Why Food Labels Matter

You'll find traffic light labels on most food and drink, usually on the front of the pack. These labels use red, amber and green colour coding to help us understand what's inside our food so we can make healthier choices when shopping.

Food labels, also called nutrition labels, show how much sugar, saturated fat and salt are inside what we're buying. When it comes to reading food labels, a good rule of thumb is to go for more greens and ambers, and cut down on reds.

Not all packaged food has traffic light labels, but calorie information must be included on the back of the pack.

Click here for the website.

SATs Breakfast

From Monday 14th to Thursday 17th May, our Year 6s will be sitting their end of KS2 SATs exams.

It is so important that our Year 6s are in and settled, ready to work that week so we are offering free breakfast to all our Year 6s from Monday 14th to Thursday 17th May. They will be joining our Earlybirds in the diner from 8.15am. We would also ask everyone in our other year groups to keep noise to a minimum during the mornings of this week.

You can find the letter and RSVP for the Year 6
SAT Breakfast here.

P4C Homework

Children have been set P4C homework this half term. You can find a link to our P4C leaflet here for more information about what P4C is and how it benefits everyone here at IVIS

Dogs Trust Workshops

Dogs Trust will soon be visiting our school to deliver some of their engaging and exciting workshops, and we really look forward to welcoming them; allowing your child to explore and learn how they can become safe and responsible around dogs.

The aim of the programme is to create a new generation of safe and responsible dog owners, and in order for them to be as effective as possible, it is necessary for Dogs Trust evaluate the effectiveness of their workshops.

Click here to view the full letter.

PGL 2019

We have sent the letter to our Year 4 parents for the PGL trip for 2019.
The payment for the deposit is on our School Money system and available to anyone in Year 4. We will need the deposit by 15th May to book places. We will also require a signed reply slip.

Please click here for the full letter.

Gardening Club Request

Gardening club will be holding a plant sale soon and would like to know if anyone has any spare hanging baskets or decorative plant pots that you would be willing to donate to the school. Thank you!

This Week's Staffie Award!

This week's 'Staffie' was given to the teacher of the week Mrs Comer for being amazing in class and sharing great lesson plans!



<u>Letters/Blogs out this</u> <u>week:</u>

Yr 6 Hoodies Online Shop Bag2School

Copies of school letters are available on our website www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk Don't forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online. Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website.

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be uebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unle

charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm.